
6051 Frankfort Hwy (M-115), Benzonia

231-383-4800

Find us in Benzonia at 6051 Frankfort Hwy (M-115), in the Benzie-Leelanau District Health Department building.
We accept most insurance, Medicare, and Medicaid for children and adults. 
Hours: Monday-Thursday 8-4:30  • Visit us anytime at www.nmhsi.org.

Chelsea Menhart, FNP-C
Family Nurse Practitioner

Chelsea Menhart wants to make a 
difference. It’s why she decided to
become a family nurse practitioner.

A graduate of Michigan State University’s
specialty FNP program, Chelsea is eager
to work with patients to achieve the best
health they can, through preventive 
medicine and by helping them manage
their acute and chronic illnesses.

Call Chelsea today. Let her help you 
make a difference in your life.

Whatever life brings, 
we’rehere.
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